
 

The advance directive is very important. I am already allowed by law to have choices 
regarding the kind of care I want at the end of  my life. Please vote “No” on HB 
4135  because it endangers my choices by removing the advance directive from 
statute.  For this reason, I am opposed to HB 4135. 

Sincerely and gratefully, 

 

Ben Hickenlooper 

 

Jefferson, Oregon 
 


